

Bromley School Age Immunisation Team
BCI Chislehurst
1a High Street
Chislehurst
Kent
BR7 5AB

Tel: 020 3903 3375

September 2022

Dear Parent/Guardian

The nurses will be attending your school on 03/03/23 to catch-up children who missed out on their DTP/MEN vaccination at the main session.

If your child has received the vaccination at your GP's surgery since completing the form, please inform both your school and us so we can remove your child from the catch-up list.

If you have **not** yet consented or do not want your child to have the vaccination, please use the online link below and complete by midnight 28/02/23.

If you have already completed a consent form, please DO NOT complete a second form.

https://sav.hrch.nhs.uk/dtp/2022/bromley

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact us on the number above.

Yours sincerely

Bromley Immunisation Team